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Closure of OzForex ‘branded’ travel card 
 
 
OzForex Group Limited (OzForex, ASX: OFX) would like to advise, in conjunction with Macquarie Bank 

Limited, that it will be closing the OzForex ‘branded’ Prepaid  Travel Card at 30 November 2015. 

New Prepaid Travel Card applications are no longer being accepted.  Existing active customers will be able to 

continue to use their cards until 30 November 2015 and will receive email communications with regard to 

the options for how existing balances on their cards can be managed. 

OzForex will be reviewing alternative ways to deliver a prepaid travel card product in the future. 

The OzForex Prepaid Travel Card was issued by Macquarie Bank Limited as part of a white-label arrangement 

that was commenced in 2012.  There has been no breach of the contractual terms of this arrangement by 

either party. 

The closure of the Travel Card will not impact the financial guidance for FY16, which remains at $38.5m - 

$40.5m EBTDA. 

 

Key contact for shareholder and media inquiries: 

Linda Cox 
Company Secretary and Head of Investor Relations 
Mobile +61 448 911 029 
 
Key contact for Travel Card customer inquiries: 
 
1300 640 384 

 


